
PERSONAL 
TECHNOLOGY 

IN TODAY’S WORLD 
 

Interested in learning more about how to make full use of your personal technology, 
such as:  

· Computers 
· Notebooks 
· Tablets 
· Smart phones 
· Software/applications 

Have questions about a specific software program or device but don’t want to pay a 
commercial vendor for the answer? 

Join us, the MOAA Technology Club, the first Saturday of each month from 9:00-
11:00AM for two hours of personal technology information and assistance.  We meet 
at the Oahu Veterans’ Center (OVC) in Foster village – across from Radford High School. 
There is lots of free parking. 

We have been a well-established personal computer users’ group for 30 years.  Our 
current membership includes those with varying degrees of expertise in the personal 
technology world, and someone should be able to answer any questions you may have 
– for FREE! 

A short program starts the meeting, which then leads into the Q&A portion. At the end 
of each meeting we have a door-prize drawing.  (While you don’t have to be a member 
to attend the meeting, only members are eligible for the drawing.)  Our membership 
fee is $20 per calendar year, which includes the monthly newsletter. 

Visit www.the-tug.org for complete details and driving directions to the OVC.  While 
on-line, check out the Newsletter section to read about previous meetings and topics 
covered. 

Our next meeting is at 9:00AM on Saturday, November 4th.   Come join us! 

http://www.the-tug.org


 
 

 

MOAA TECHNOLOGY CLUB 
OFFERS 

FREE PERSONAL TECHNOLOGY 
ASSISTANCE/INFORMATION 

1ST SATURDAY OF EACH MONTH 

9:00-11:00AM 

OAHU VETERANS CENTER 
 (IN FOSTER VILLAGE  

NEAR ALOHA STADIUM) 

ALL AGES – ALL TECHNOLOGY LEVELS 
WELCOME 

VISIT WWW.THE-TUG.ORG 

http://www.THE-TUG.ORG

